
From: Dennis Wheeler <dennis.wheeler@ashpcsurrey.gov.uk> 
Sent: 02 November 2021 13:35 
To: Toilet Review <ToiletReview@guildford.gov.uk> 
Cc: Nigel Manning <nigel.manning@ashpcsurrey.gov.uk>; jo.randall 
<jo.randall@ashpcsurrey.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Public Toilets Provision Review 

 
Hello Stuart. 
I am led to believe that the toilet review is going to EVB soon. I have been told that my Councils 
comments were not in your report. Somehow the comments must have been lost in the ether. 
It is quite simple, the public toilets in the Ash Wharf are essential not only for residents, but for 
visitors to Ash Parish.   Guildford Borough Council in the past must have recognised how 
essential this facility is to village life by part funding this service. 
These toilets are used by many businesses including Guildford Borough Council Staff, Post Office 
staff and delivery drivers, when carrying out their duties in the Parish. School children use this 
facility whilst using the Recreation Ground, or  on their way home from school. 
The cutting of the funding will put yet another stress on the Parish budget and precept. 
Please reconsider cutting the funding for this very important service to the public in our village. 
Regards 

 
Dennis Wheeler DMS 
Parish Clerk to the Council 
Ash Parish Council 
The Ash Centre 
Ash Hill Road 
Ash 
Surrey 
GU12 5DP 
Tel 01252 328287 
Fax 01252 319338 
www.ashpcsurrey.gov.uk 
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